To the Editor:

The twenticth anniversary of
Earth Day will be on Sunday, April
22 As students and faculty of
CWRU we urge you to become in-
volved, aware, and educated about
environmental crises which are af-
fecting our planet today. :

To promote environmental
awareness on this campus, we en-
courage everyone to attend the up-
coming lectures and workshops that
are being organized. The McBride
Global Currents Lecture Series is
currently in progress. On Tuesdays,
from 4:30 to 6:00 p.m., in Ford Au-
ditorium are lectures concerning
toxic waste, the changing environ-
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ment, and other such issues. The re-
maining lectures for this series are
on April 3, April 17, and May 1.
Additionally, William Moomaw
will be giving a lecture on global
warming in Strosacker at 8 p.m. on
April 23,

We challenge student groups and
organizations on campus to become
involved as well. Some groups have
already agreed to sponsor topical
debates and organize carpools to
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EarthFest at the Cleveland Zoo on
April 22, but more help is needed in
order to make Earth Day a success.

As an individual, be aware of
your surroundings and take care of
our natural resources. Recycle alu-
minum cans and put them in the col-
lection receptacles located in nearly
every building on campus, and con-
serve energy and water.

If you or any organization is in-
terested in becoming involved, or if

you have questions regarding Earth
Day 1990, call Jennifer King at
754-1792.

Remember, if we all do our part
by conserving and recycling, every
day can be an Earth Day. Become
more aware!

Cassie Harrington
Mike Pullin

Undergraduate Students
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